
  
 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 
              

          

 

             

                

    

 

            

               

  

 

             

          

 
      

       

RESOLUTION F11-21 

APPROVAL OF REDUCED SUMMER 2021 

RESIDENTIAL RATES 

WHEREAS, at the March 19, 2021 meeting, the Board of Trustees approved the Summer 

2021 Residential Rates as reflected on the attached schedule; and 

WHEREAS, in recent weeks the need to offer more affordable housing during the 

summer has become obvious so as to combat the negative impact of the coronavirus pandemic on 

campus housing occupancy; and 

WHEREAS; a reduction of summer housing rates is intended to provide more 

competitive rates to encourage students who are registered for fall 2021 to apply for summer 

housing; and 

WHEREAS, the outcome of the summer 2021 housing initiative will be tracked and 

considered for future decisions regarding the availability of summer housing; 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Trustees approves the reduction of 

Summer 2021 Residential Rates as presented. 

(April 30 2021) 


